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Update:	Morrison	Employment	

	
Since	William	J.	Morrison	III	has	been	released	from	the	Franklin	County	Jail,	

we	have	been	working	with	legal	counsel	on	the	next	steps	involving	the	

employment	of	our	former	superintendent.	It	is	great	to	know	that	our	district	and	

board	of	education	have	the	community’s	support	as	we	work	to	resolve	the	

situation.	When	available,	updates	will	be	provided	on	our	district	website. 
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